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	                                                                                      SCHOOL OF HEALTH, PHYSICAL EDUCATION, AND RECREATION 


November 16th, 2016

To Whom It May Concern: 
I would like to resubmit the manuscript, “Purposeful Movement: The Integration of Physical Activity into a Mathematics Unit” for a standard issue of the International Journal of Research in Education and Science. We believe the changes we have made based on the reviewers’ revisions have strengthened this manuscript and is still aligns well with this journal’s objectives. 
This manuscript has been seen and approved by all authors. It represents original work that has not been published elsewhere. Furthermore, there are no financial conflicts of interest that may have biased the manuscript. This study was approved by the IRB at the University of Nebraska Medical Center. 
If you have any additional questions, please let me know. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, 
Kailey Snyder
Graduate Assistant
School of Health, Physical Education, and Recreation
University of Nebraska at Omaha
kesnyder@unomaha.edu
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